
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY 


P.O. BOX 268 

FORT WINGATE, NM 87316 


November 3, 2010 

Mr. James P. Bearzi 
Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 

Dear Mr. Bearzi: 

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension from De mber 1, 2010 for submittal 
of the Parcel 21 RFI Report at Fort Wingate Depot Activity as stated n your letter dated 
July 21, 2009. The Army is seeking an extension in time under Per it section I.M due to the 
contract laboratory's failure to provide usable data for a substantial mber of soil samples. 
There were multiple reasons for failure including laboratory quality c ntrol exceedances, holding 
time exceedances, and logistical failures on logging in samples for a alysis. The Army 
contractor re-sampled all the sites where the failures occurred and 0 tained usable data from a 
different laboratory. This effort caused the submittal delay of the Tri al review draft to 
October 5, 2010. The Army is requesting an extension for the RFI R port submittal to 
February 16, 2011. This allows a 90 day Tribal review time plus a c mment resolution period. 

If you have questions or require further information, please c II me at 330-358-7312. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Patterson 
BRAC Environm ntal Coordinator 

CF: 
Tammy Diaz-Martinez, NMED HWB 
Dave Cobrain, NMED HWB 
J. Kieling, NMED HWB 
Laurie King, U.S. EPA Region 6 
Chuck Hendrickson, U.S. EPA Region 6 
Steve Smith, USACE-SWF 
Sharlene Begay-Platero, Navajo Nation 
Eugenia Quintana, Navajo Nation 
Edward Wemytewa, Zuni Pueblo 
Marisa Yuselew, Zuni Pueblo 
Steve Beran, Zuni Pueblo 
Clayton Seoutewa, Southwest Region BIA 
Charles Long, Navajo Nation 
Rose Duwyenie, Navajo BIA 
Judith Wilson, BIA 
Eldine Stevens, BIA 
Ben Burshia, BIA 

Printed one Recycled Paper 


